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North Carolina Attorney Provides Tips for Employers Who
Accept PPP Loans

News

5.28.20


In a recent interview with the Charlotte Business Journal, Nick Hulse explains how he is helping

employers who participate in the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) navigate the complexities of a

potential Small Business Administration audit. While all businesses should keep detailed records,

he says, businesses that borrow PPP loans greater than $2 million will be audited, potentially

several years after the money is disbursed, and having records will help in applying for forgiveness.

To read the full article, visit the Charlotte Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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